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Thank you to those who chose to fill in the google form to join our school directory.  For those of 
you who haven't filled it in yet and would like to join the directory please use the link below. I 
understand some of you may have had trouble entering more than one child.  Please try again 
as I think we’ve fixed the glitch. Currently there are not very many entries. Please contact Sarah 
Ducharme at qsac.secretary@gmail.com if you have problems or questions. 
 
https://forms.gle/swJp5zgFKm2hSXsH6 
 
In order to have the directory live so that we can add to it as families continue to join we have 
used google sheets. For this reason if you print off the sheet or save it you will not get any of the 
new family's info as they join. The sheets should be view only but you are able to copy and 
paste or export email addresses for invites. :)  There are tabs at the bottom for each classroom.  
 
Please note that using this information for any non-school purposes or 
copying/distributing it in any form is strictly prohibited.  
 
If you have any questions please contact Sarah Ducharme at qsac.secretary@gmail.com. 
 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1LOwUGmZJp7t8Gi_jIJQG-
vMWSIRF9Jqw2UkAlHRjZt0/edit?usp=sharing 
 

Queenston School Advisory Council 

The Queenston School Advisory Council (QSAC) is a volunteer parent group dedicated to 

providing our children with the best possible educational experience through community 

building, fundraising, and advocacy.  

Learn more about how you can get involved: 

http://www.winnipegsd.ca/schools/queenston 

http://www.facebook.com/Queenston.QSAC 

mailto:qsac.secretary@gmail.com

